
Trustees of Trust Funds Meeting
Thursday 28 July 2016

at the Municipal Building, Temple NH

Minutes to Meeting

Meeting began at 08:30 AM.
Present were: Sherry Fiske, Iphigenia Hatt, William Letendre, Trustees, and Gail Cromwell, Selectman.

Motion passed to approve minutes of last meeting, of 11 June 2016, as written.

1. Motion made and approved to reimburse Ken Carpenter / Recreation Commission,
$1,000, for PA System purchased for Town use. Funds to be paid from Bragg Fund.

2. Discussion with Gail Cromwell regarding funds, $400 to $500, from Duquoy Fund, to
frame town maps, circa 1950. Will receive quote from Town Hall Advisory Committee.

3. Still waiting on requests for funds from Select Board for headstone cleaning and Village
Green expenses.

Meeting adjourned at 09:00 AM.

Minutes submitted by William Letendre


